
South Shore Soccer League 
General Meeting 
May 19, 2014 
 
Minutes 
 
A) Roll Call 

• Abington and Sharon were not in attendance 
 
B) Minutes of Previous Meeting 

• Approved as emailed 
 
C) Treasurer’s Report 

• Handout Approved 
 
D) Communications 

• Andrea Tassinari spoke about the fundraiser for Ernie Bronco, which is a golf tournament. 
There will be a silent auction and raffle. 

• Mass Youth & Leagues Committee 
• The SSSL received 1 more wildcard (u14g1) 
• Mass Ref had a long discussion regarding young referees, there is a large dropout 

rate for the youngest referees and they are difficult to train. 
• Starting this summer, there will be no new grade 9’s issued.  Also, new referees 

must be at least 14 years old to be certified. 
• Registrar 

• Updated files 
• Referees 

• Mark is the mentor and his phone number is 781-706-4399 
• Spring Season 

• The roster freeze date June 1st. 
• 14 Boys Div 1 have more cards than any other group. 

• Medical 
• Hank was impressed with the way the injuries and follow ups were done with 

injured Stoughton and Rockland players.  
• There was also an injury in a Randolph/Abington game which he was following up 

on. 
 
E) Reports of Committees 

• Rules – Change proposals were passed out.  They will be discussed at the June meeting 
and voted on at the September meeting. 

• Sportsmanship – still waiting for feedback from the towns on positive teams. 
• Scholarship – 4 scholarships were awarded to:  Brendan Kelley- Braintree and Linda 

Khang – Brockton, Nicole Murray – Rockland, Colin Shamey – WB 
  



 
F) Reports from the Delegates 

• None 
 
G) Special Reports 

• None 
 
H) Unfinished Business 

• None 
 
I) New Business 

• Annual Election 
• Randy Ellis – President 
• Jeff Bates – Board member at large 
• Haresh Daryanani – Board member at large 
• Fred Anzivino – Board member at large 

 
J) For the Good of Soccer 
 
K) Adjournment 
 
 
Next meeting June 9th at 7:30 at Brockton High School. 
 
 


